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Las   Vegas,   NV   –   The   Board   of   Directors   of   the   National   Association   to   Advance   Fat   Acceptance  
is   excited   to   announce   the    NAAFA   Community   Voices   Blog    launching   October   1,   2020.   The  
purpose   of   the   blog   is   to   share   thoughts   and   ideas   from   fat   community,   to   keep   fat   community  
informed   of   the   latest   news   that   affects   us,   to   highlight   voices   of   other   marginalized   communities  
that   intersect   with   fat   community,    and   to   feature   occasional   guest   bloggers   from   other   parts   of  
the   fatosphere.   

The   idea   for   a   blog   on   the   recently   redesigned   NAAFA   website   was   the   brainchild   of   the   Future  
of   NAAFA   Committee.   Special   thanks   goes   to   Lindley   Ashline,   who   has   assumed   the   position   of  
Blog   Coordinator.   Lindley   has   extensive   experience   with   social   media,   including   running   her  
own   blog,    The   Body   Liberation   Guide .   

If   you   would   like   to   be   featured   as   a   guest   blogger   or   have   an   idea   or   issue   you   would   like   to  
see   addressed   in   the   future,   send   a   message   to    pr@naafa.org    and   include   your   contact  
information   with   your   blog   idea.   We   look   forward   to   hearing   from   you!   In   the   meantime,   enjoy  
NAAFA   Community   Voices   at    https://naafa.org/community-voices  

Founded   in   1969,   NAAFA   is   a   non-profit   fat   rights   organization   dedicated   to   improving   the  
quality   of   life   for   fat   people.   NAAFA   works   to   eliminate   discrimination   based   on   body   size   and  
provide   fat   people   with   the   tools   for   self-empowerment   through   public   education,   advocacy,   and  
member   support.  

To   learn   more   about   NAAFA   and   how   you   can   become   involved,   please   visit     https://naafa.org/   

For   more   information,   contact:  
Peggy   Howell,   Public   Relations   Director,   NAAFA  
pr@naafa.org     phone:    916-558-6880   

NAAFA’s   new   mobile   friendly   website   now   features   a   blog   for   fat   community   voices.   The   blog  
will   feature   articles   from   the   NAAFA   monthly   newsletter   as   well   as   original   content   from   guest  
bloggers.  
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